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Minutes 

Board of Selectmen Meeting 
Executive Session 

Pompo Community Center 
February 25, 2020 

 
 

 
Physically present at this meeting at the Pompo Community Center were James Salvie, Brian 
Burke, Cortni Frecha and Thomas Ryan. Also present were Doug Hyde, Assistant Facilities 
Manager, Steve Jelinek of Capital Planning Committee and Kathy Sferra of the Conservation 
Department. 

 
Also present physically were Town Administrator William Wrigley, and Executive Assistant 
Maureen McKeon.  
 
There was a brief discussion regarding Town groups/departments that might be interested in 
acquiring the Blue Door church located on Great Road. It was agreed that those interested should 
gather further information regarding the property. Mr. Jelinek stated that it was his opinion that it 
was not wise to spend money at this time.  
 
Mr. Ryan moved to authorize Kathy Sferra to take up the conversation with the church about protecting the 
interest of the adjacent park and easement and “float” a soft offer of $300,000 for the property and gauge 
the reaction by the property owner. Ms. Frecha seconded the motion and it was passed 3:0:1. Ms. Frecha, 
aye, Mr. Salvie, aye, and Mr. Ryan, aye. Mr. Burke, abstained. 
 
Executive Session Minutes Review 
The Board discussed Executive Session minutes of February 11, 2020 recorded by Ms. Frecha. Mr. Burke 
said he would take the Word version and “clean them up” before presenting them to the Board for 
approval.  No action was taken. 
 
Adjournment 
At 9:10 p.m. Ms. Frecha moved to adjourn. Mr. Burke seconded the motion and it was passed unanimously. 
Roll call vote: Ms. Frecha, aye, Mr. Salvie, aye, Mr. Ryan, aye and Mr. Burke, aye. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Maureen McKeon, Executive Assistant 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


